
December Newsletter 
A Message from the Principal 

December 1, 2023 
 

Coyote Families, 

The end of the 1st semester is right around the corner, it has been a very busy school year so far.  During the month of            
November, Centennial had a lockdown lesson, all went well, feedback was very positive on how the students reacted to the drill, 
students were well behaved, did not panic, and knew what to do. 

Upcoming events in December: “Book Fair; Grandparents Breakfast, Holiday Hoopla, Holiday Performances.  We look forward to    
seeing you there. 

Pre-sale tickets for the Holiday Hoopla can be purchased in the morning from 7:30a to 8:00a in front of the school and in the front 
office after 8:00a.m. the week of December 4th.  Wristbands for Holiday Hoopla: $10.00 pre-sale price, $12.00 night of the event.  
Wristbands will cover access to crafts, games, face painting, pictures with Santa, glow dance party (5th/6th grade students only).  
Cooking decorating, popcorn, hot chocolate will not be covered with the purchase of the wristband but will be available to        
purchase – cash only.  Please see the flier attached in this newsletter.  Raffle tickets for a 50’ t.v. can be purchased before school 
and in the front office.  We invite all of our families to come join us on Friday, December 8th from 5:00 -7:00 p.m. for some Coyote 
fun! 

Let’s start the second semester strong and come back from winter break ready to go, please have your child(ren) at school, on 
time, and ready to learn! 

Wishing you and yours a most wonderful holiday season! 

                                                  Respectfully,                                                                                        
               Dr. Saulsby 



DECEMBER CALENDAR 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

  
 

 
 

 1 
Student Council Food Drive 

Ends 
1:00p 1st Grade Gratitude 
Music Performance  

4 

 
 
 

5 
 

 

8:15a Parent Cafecito 
with Dr. Saulsby 
2:30p A-Team Flag 
Football Home Game 
(Davis) 

 

6 
 

 

10:00a Choralaires       
Concert 
11:30a Student Council 
Meeting 
 

 

7 
 

 

 

COMMUNITY DAY 
(Kinder & 3rd Grades 

 

12:00p NW Fire Lesson #2 
(Kindergarten) 
2:30p B-Team Flag 
Football Game (at Davis) 

8 
 

 

 

Kindness-A-Thon Ends 
 

5:00p PTO Holiday Hoopla 

11 
 

 
 

2:30p PTO Meeting 
 

12 
 
 

8:30a Fire Lesson #3 
(2nd Grade) 
9:00a Spelling Bee 
2:30p A-Team Flag    
Football Game                 
(at Laguna) 
 

13 
 
 

11:30a Student Council 
Meeting 

 

14 

 
 

9:00a 6th Grade Field Trip 
12:30p NW Fire Truck 
Demo (Kindergarten) 
2:30p B Teams Flag         
Football Home Game 
(Laguna) 

15 
 
 
 

18 
 
 

9:15a 4th Grade Holiday 
Performance 
2:30p A-Team Flag       
Football Game (at Douglas) 
5:00p 4th Grade Holiday 
Performance 

19 
 
 

9:00a 4th Grade Field 
Trip 
2:30p B-Team Flag  
Football Home Game 
(Douglas) 

20 
 
 

9:00a 5th Grade Field 
Trip 
9:15a Kindergarten 
Holiday Performance 

 
 

21 
 

 

 

SPIRIT DAY 
(Pajama Day) 

 
9:00a Kindergarten Holiday 
Performance  for Parents 

22 

 

25 
 
 

 

26 27 28 29 
 
 
 
 
 

WINTER BREAK— NO SCHOOL 

1ST SEMESTER 
ENDS 

NO SCHOOL 

ACADIENCE BENCHMARK TESTING (Mid-Year) 

ACADIENCE BENCHMARK MAKE-UP TESTING (Mid-Year) 

BOOK FAIR 





Building Blocks Character 
December Student of the Month 
Dominic has exemplified the traits of 

responsibility, perseverance, 
organization, sense of humor,  

integrity, cooperation, 
flexibility, effort, caring, common sense, 
problem solving, patience, friendship, 

curiosity and initiative. 

Optimist  
December Students of the Month 

The Optimist Club is devoted to aiding and encouraging the development of youth, in the 
belief that the giving of one’s self in service to others will advance the well-being of the        
individual, the community, and the world.  December honors Kendall and Caroline who   

have demonstrated these attributes of responsible citizenship.  
  

                  Congratulations Kendall and Caroline!! 

Dominic Ortiz 

Kendall Ebert Caroline Maciel-Medina 



“Centennial Cafecito” 
Parents, come meet, ask questions, and find out what’s going on at     

Centennial with the Principal Dr. Saulsby 
Padres, ven a reunirte, hacer preguntas y descubrir que sucede en 

Centennial con el Director, Dr. Saulsby 
on Tuesday, December 5, 2023 

from 8:15a—9:00a 
in the MPR stage for Coffee, Tea, and Mini Pastries 

 



 WHEN:  December 4 - 8, 2023 
WHERE:  Centennial Library 
TIME:  7:30a.m. - 8:00a.m. 

 
The Book Fair will also be open at 
Holiday Hoopla.  See you there! 





 

SPIRIT DAY  —  PAJAMA DAY” 

December 21, 2023 


